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Our Vision 
 

To ensure a confident, nurturing & inclusive learning community where ALL achieve their true 
potential & embrace life’s challenges. 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Another school year comes to an end! And another one, session 2017/18 starts on Wednesday 16 
August 2017 for all our pupils.  Of course in between then and now we have our well-deserved 
summer break and I hope you and your family have a refreshing and relaxing summer break. 
 
At this time of the year we provide a number of pieces of information that we know parents find 
useful.  All of the information listed below is included on our school website (from 4 August) in the 
letters to parents’ section under the heading Summer Mailing 2017.  
 

1. Parent Council - Head Teacher’s End of Session Report – June 2017 
2. Reporting/Consultation Calendar for 2017/18 
3. Holiday Dates 
4. Staffing Review Session 2016/17 
5. Whole School Staff list for session 2017/18 
6. Dress Code/School Day 
7. Pupil Achievement pro-forma 
8. Carrying weapons to school letter 
9. Applying for free school meals/clothing grants 

 

The document below will be sent home by pupil post first week back with a return date of Friday 25 
August 2017. 
 

10. City of Edinburgh Council Pupil Data Form 
 
The School Calendar, which runs into many pages, is on our website in the calendars section. It 
is updated with new events and changes regularly. Paper copies are available on request. 
 
Our website is regularly updated and contains much more detailed information on the life of the 
school.  Please do access it at www.boroughmuirhighschool.org 
 
If there are any issues that you cannot find the answers to then please contact the school office on 
0131 229 9703 and we will be delighted to help. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
David C Dempster 
Head Teacher 

http://www.boroughmuirhighschool.org/

